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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Connerty, Julian <Julian.Connerty@signaturelitigation.com>
Sent: 18 October 2021 16:40
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: wall

Dear Mr Bishop 
 
One of our neighbours has pointed out that the wall is crumbling on the graveyard side – see below. We should 
discuss making repairs. 
 
Regards 
 
Julian Connerty  
 

From: Connerty, Julian <Julian.Connerty@signaturelitigation.com>  
Sent: 18 October 2021 16:37 
To: Connerty, Julian <Julian.Connerty@signaturelitigation.com> 
Subject:  
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Signature Litigation LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with registered number OC371068 and is authorised 
and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority with SRA ID 567257. A list of names of the members of the LLP are available for inspection at 
the firm’s registered address at 138 Fetter Lane, London, EC4A 1BT. The word "partner" denotes an LLP member, or a consultant or employee 
with equivalent standing and qualifications. Further regulatory information can be found in the Legal Notices which appear on our website at 
https://www.signaturelitigation.com/legal/. 

This email (and any attachments) is confidential and may also be legally privileged and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
addressed above. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender, then delete it from your system. You should not copy 
it or use it for any purpose, nor disclose its contents to any other person. 

Although we have taken reasonable precautions to ensure that no viruses are present in this email and any attachments, you should also ensure 
that this email and any attachments are virus-free before opening as we cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from their use. 
Please also note that emails sent or received may be monitored to ensure compliance with the law and with our policies. 

We will never use email to notify you of a change to any bank account details we have already provided to you. If you receive any email 
purporting to come from this firm which seeks to do this, please contact us immediately by telephone and do not act on it or reply to it. We cannot 
accept responsibility for any loss if you do not follow these instructions. 


